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Final Four T-shirts On Sale Now, Pep Rally Scheduled Written by
Dee Loflin, SMT Manager/Writer

Dexter, Missouri - The Dexter Bearcat Booster Club will be selling both the
District Championship T-shirts ($10) and the Final Four T-shirts ($15) directly
after school today, Tuesday, March 12th,

There will be a pep rally for the DHS Lady Cats tomorrow morning at the Bearcat
Event Center at 9:15 a.m. The DHS Jazz Cats will also perform and really get the
students cheering. The girls will be leaving for Columbia and will circle the
schools as the students will show their spirit in support of their accomplishments
of getting to the Final Four Championship.

Show your support by purchasing a t-shirt and cheering for the Lady Bearcats!!
The Dexter community is extremely proud of them and wishes them a safe
journey.

One Team One Dream! Go Cats!! The ShowMe Times will see you in Columbia
and be reporting throughout the games.


javascript:blogScrollToTop('body')

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/uokh/Final-Four-Tshirts-On-Sal e-Now-Pep-Rally-Schedul ed

Go to post

More from ShowMe Times;


https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/uokh/Final-Four-Tshirts-On-Sale-Now-Pep-Rally-Scheduled

